The information shown on this drawing is a simplified graphic
representation of the "Traffic Assessment for Industrial Park Drive
Area" prepared by Ramey Kemp and Associations, Inc.

The drawing is not intended to show the alignment of the
roadways.

The actual configuration of the roadways will vary

depending on the development plans for the individual parcels of
land. All roadways will be designed and constructed in
accordance with the Town of Smithfield Subdivision Ordinance
and the Planning and Construction Manual.
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